BAYARD RUSTIN
340 WEST 28TH STREET

NEW YORK 1, NEW YORK

February 3, 1965

Mr. Robert Penn Warren
2495 Redding Road
Fairfield, Connecticut

Dear Robert Penn Warren,

I am terribly sexrry it has taken 'so long for me to
contact you; but there has been a profound mix-up in my
effEilcall

Before 1 left for Osleo with Dr. King I tukrned the
manuscript over to one of my assistants to look over and
correct. He skimmed over the material and then misplaced
the document. I returned from Oslo and immediately left
For a yecatien. ) It is only new as I have sektiled back

inte my nermal, routine that I have noted that the manu-
script has not been returned.

I would appreciate it, if you could isend me aneother
copy.. I preomise to read, correct it and return 1t
immediately.

I am sorry for the inconvenience this may have caused
you.

Sincerely,

tut

Bayar Rustin




